
 

 

THE SOCIETY'S NEXT PUBLIC MEETING WILL BE HELD AS FOLLOWS: 

 

Friday 3rd August 

 

at 7.00 pm 

 

At the Small Hall, St. James' Church, Sussex Gardens, Bayswater, London W2. (Nearest 

underground, Lancaster Gate. Turn right out of the tube, down Lancaster Terrace, then 

left into Sussex Gardens. The Church is on the left). The Annual General Meeting will be 

followed by a talk by Ian Wilson, in which he will summarise world research to date and 

exhibit full-sized duplicates of the X-rays taken of the Shroud by the American STURP 

team. Another meeting will be scheduled for early October, at which a talk will be given 

by Dr Robert Bruce-Chwatt concerning some of the anatomical and physiological aspects 

of judicial crucifixion. (Date to be notified in Newsletter No. 8, due for publication in 

September). 

 


